
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Wednesday, 9 January 2019 4:57 PM 

To: Sophie Margaret Whish 

Cc: Jacki Baulch; 'scott.harris@guild.org.au'; Ingrid Fraser; 'harriet.eager@minterellison.com'; 
'steve.forster@minterellison.com'; Sharlene Wellard; Nigel Ward 

Subject: RE: AM2016/28 - Work Value Claim: Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Ms Whish, 
 
Re: AM2016/28 – Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 – APESMA Work Value Claim  
 
I refer to the above matter and your email below. 
 
The Vice President has determined to grant the request for an extension sought by the Australian 
Chamber of Commerce and Industry, the NSW Business Chamber and Australian Business Industrial. 
Accordingly, the Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry, the NSW Business Chamber and 
Australian Business Industrial are to file their submissions by 5.00pm on 28 February 2019. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
May Oboodi 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
 
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: Sophie Margaret Whish [mailto:Sophie.Whish@ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 9 January 2019 4:03 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; Chambers - Dean DP; Chambers - Spencer C; AMOD 

Cc: Jacki Baulch; 'scott.harris@guild.org.au'; Ingrid Fraser; 'harriet.eager@minterellison.com'; 

'steve.forster@minterellison.com'; Sharlene Wellard; Nigel Ward 
Subject: AM2016/28 - Work Value Claim: Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate 

 

We act on behalf of the Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry, the NSW 

Business Chamber and Australian Business Industrial in this matter. 

 

We refer to the Commission’s recent Decision ([2018] FWCFB 7621), where the Full 

Bench invited interested parties to file further written submissions on key paragraphs of 

the Decision by 11 January 2019. 

 

Our clients wish to file written submissions in accordance with this direction. 

Unfortunately, our clients are unable to comply with the proposed filing date as they 

need time to consult with their members and have staffing difficulties at this time of the 

year.  

 

mailto:chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:Sophie.Whish@ablawyers.com.au


Respectfully, our clients request an extension until 28 February 2019. We note that the 

timing of this extension aligns with the extension that was granted to PSA, PGA and 

APESMA.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sophie 

 

Sophie Margaret Whish 
Senior Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  

 
140 Arthur Street North Sydney NSW 2060 
Dir: +612 9458 7431 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0409 110 373  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 

www.ablawyers.com.au
https://www.linkedin.com/company/australian-business-lawyers?trk=top_nav_home

